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Message 

From: Paul Bonwick [paulbonwick@compenso.ca) 
Sent: 8/28/2012 3:41:37 PM 
To : Sandra Cooper [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=scooper] 
Attachments: News Release - Expanded Recreation Facilities Approved for Collingwood August 28 2012 Revised.doc 

For your review. I would have your staff get this out this afternoon to every potential source. They need to track down 
the individuals quoted for approval. This should be up on the web site and circulated to Council asap. 
Cheers 

Hon. Paul Bonwick P.C. 
Compenso Communications 

www.compenso.ca 


